TEL: (021) 855 4949

ADDRESS: P O BOX 22

SOMERSET WEST, 7129

www.helderberghs.co.za

CEMIS NO: 0110000838



TO LEARN | TO LIVE | TO SERVE

23 March 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

REPORT NEWSLETTER

CLOSING 1ST TERM

The first term has reached an end, once again. We trust that the holiday will be a time of relaxation for both learners and parents. If you are travelling, please travel safely and have an enjoyable break.

You are reminded that the Helderberg High School staff have decided to close the school for this term on **Friday, 24 March at 11:00** and not on Friday, 31 March. The reports will be handed out at the end of the school day. Kindly ensure all school accounts are up to date before 24 March in order to receive report cards.

2nd TERM

School starts for the 2nd term on Wednesday, 12 April at 07h30. Please ensure provision is made for your son's hair to be in line with school policy on that day. Please be reminded that a Late Arrival fee of R250 will be charged for learners not arriving back at school on 12 April.

We will be having a Meet-a-Teacher and a Grade 9 subject evening Tuesday, 18 April at 18:00. This is an opportunity for parents/guardians to discuss the progress of their child with the teachers. The Grade 9 subject session is critical for all Grade 9 parents and learners to attend, in preparation for choosing subjects at the end of this year for Grade 10, please make sure you attend.

SWIMATHON

We had our Swimathon on Thursday, 2 March as our fundraiser for term 1. We want to thank our parents for supporting the event and the learners for their part in raising R11 500.

THE HIKE

Mr Mason is busy organising a Hike that will be taking place next term. The dates and information regarding the hike will be communicated to you as soon as the hike has been finalised.

Once again thank you for your support and prayers for Helderberg High School.

Regards

Mr A R Basson PRINCIPAL